AlertNow sent 4/3/20

Good Afternoon Parents,

Happy Spring Break. Teachers, students and | know many parents have been working hard to make our
Distance Learning Program a success. | hope you all can enjoy some family time together without
homework or screens. | look forward to hearing about all the fun you have.

| wish this coronavirus would hurry up and move on. But that does not appear to be happening. So as
of yesterday, teachers were told there is no plan to return to campus for instruction before the end of
the school year. Teachers have been instructed to plan for Distance Learning through Wednesday, June
3rd, our last day of school.

If something changes, and we can safely return to campus before June 3rd we will. But | don't think
there is much possibility of that happening.

We will have a second distribution of materials to parents at Carden. On your assigned date, please
drive up to the flagpole, open your car trunk and we will place the materials in the back of your vehicle.
We will be wearing masks and gloves for distribution. You may leave the materials in your car for four
days to ensure the materials are safe.

Only essential materials will be distributed. Any items previously left behind on campus will be handed
out during the summer.

Please plan to pick up materials between 7:30 am and 11:00 am. Distribution will happen by last name.
Tuesday, April 14, A - |

Wednesday, April 15,J-R

Thursday, April 16,S-Z

As teachers will be working during their Spring Break to plan and prepare materials for six weeks of
instruction, our last day of school will move to Wednesday, June 3rd from Friday, June 5th. For Upper
School, Thursday and Friday would have been Sports Day and Assembly, non-instructional days. There is
a chance fun Google Meet activities will be planned for Thursday and Friday. | will let you know.

Fifth grade culmination is postponed, but will happen at a later date.
Should you have any questions please let me know. Stay healthy and safe.

Lisa Macias-Flavin



